
For Immediate Notice 
 

Due to rising Covid-19 Cases,  

All in-person activities at First L:utheran Church 

Including Worship, beginning on November 22, 2020 

 

Will be suspended until further notice. 

 

 

Regarding Sunday worship— 

For Sunday, November 22nd, Pastor Jamie will record a service on Sunday and prepare the 

video for release as fast as possible. 

 

For Worship beginning November 29th, Pastor Jamie will record and prepare a worship 

video to release on the Friday ahead of the Sunday.   

 

 

“I would like to express my thanks to Janice Algren and Jamie Reynolds, our musicians 

who are now making adjustments as well.  Also, I would like to thank all volunteers who 

will assist with pre-recording elements of worship.  Without the help of our musicians and 

our volunteers providing pre-recorded worship would be more difficult.  Thank you, Thank 

you, Thank you.” — from Pastor Jamie 

 

 

More information regarding worship, upcoming Advent worship services, Christmas Eve 

worship experience, and all other updates will be available through our weekly “Our 

Church — This Week” newsletters and weekly Worship Notes mailing.   

 

If you have any questions about our congregation response to this pandemic, please contact 

Pastor Jamie.   


